
HWHL is pleased to share with you all the
things we are thankful for this holiday

season:

PRAISE GOD, we are finally providing care in the Waterfield Primary Health Care
Center (WPHCC)!

In September, our business registration and re-accreditation documents were
granted for the upcoming year.  We hired a Clinical Supervisor, Physician Assistant
and Registered Nurse in October, and our laboratory equipment arrived in Liberia
ahead of schedule!  In the first two months of seeing patients in the WPHCC, we

have provided care to a total of 684 women, children and their families! 
 

On November 3rd, the HWHL staff were pleased to host Liberian President Ellen
Johnson Sirleaf at the WPHCC for an official dedication of the facility.

 
Before the end of the year, HWHL will be hiring additional staff to include a

Laboratory Technician, Midwife and Janitors.
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Heartfelt Thanks!

We would like to recognize Nanci Cole and Theo Kollie for their seven years of service and

Kristen Vlaun for her five years of service on the HWHL board of directors.  We wish you

blessings in your new adventures!

Welcome!

We would like to welcome Dick
McCreight, from Asbury UMC in

Allentown, Pennsylvania, our newest
board member!  To learn more about
Dick check out our board of directors

web page
 http://www.healthywomenliberia.org/bo

ard-of-directors/dick-mccreight/

Would you like to join our board of directors team?  
We are looking for:

Grant writers,
Bookkeepers,
Social Media guros and
People passionate about HWHL!

http://www.healthywomenliberia.org/board-of-directors/dick-mccreight/


For more information e-mail ndunbar@healthywomenliberia.org

We have so much to be thankful for at HWHL!  As always we thank you for your
continued financial support and prayers as we continue to focus on the mission of

HWHL.
 

How you can support HWHL
1. Use PayPal through our website: http://www.healthywomenliberia.org/donate/

2. Mail your donation to HWHL, P.O. Box 6430 Colorado Springs, CO 80904

3. Make a donation through the United Methodist Church Advance

program  http://www.umcmission.org/Give-to-Mission/Search-for-Projects/Projects/3022266

4. Donate to our GlobalGiving.org

project #17045 https://www.globalgiving.org/projects/equipping-kakata-medical-center/

5. Do your holiday shopping through AmazonSmile  and chose “Healthy Women, Healthy

Liberia!” http://smile.amazon.com/ 
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